
MEETING OF THE ST. CROIX VALLEY AMATEUR RADIO 
CLUB 

March 15 , 2020 
On-Air 

 
 
Meeting called to order by President Mike Sanford at 1730 hours on 
the 147.330 Repeater 
 
Checking in were:  
Mike Sanford KB1GEO President 
Alan Andraeas K1ALA Vice President 
Richard Smith VE9HX Vice President 
Roger Holst W1LH Secretary 
Rick MacMillan VE9MTB/W1MTB Treasurer 
Ken Carter WA1DXO 
Ann Carter KB1RQH 
Pedro Ceijas WA4KEO 
Tom Dwelley W1DEY 
Brian Carlton KC1FXF 
Mark Burgess K1HF 
John Watts N1MLF 
 
No Secretary’s Report, No Treasurer’s Report 
 
Subjects discussed were Field Day, the Scholarship Fund, Maine 200 
Bicentennial, the 145.150 K1QA repeater and Field Day at the Maine 
Ham Radio Society. 
 
At this point the ARRL has not changed any of the FD rules and has 
provided little guidance. 
 
The Scholarship fund was approved at a prior meeting and the 
necessary paperwork will be completed by Alan for the $500 to be 
presented to a student for the fall semester. 
 



The K1QA is still working intermittently. W1LH will continue to 
troubleshoot. 
 
Meeting concluded at 1800 hrs. 
 
Respectfully submitted as unofficial, 
Roger Holst , secretary 

 
 
 
 


